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Mr. J. Cartwright
247 Prospect Street
Morgantown, West Virglnh

— -

Dear Mr. Foster:

Your telegram of November 24th has becn received.
The concern you expressed is indeed understandable, and I want
to thank you for your observations.

Inasmich as the matter you described does not
come within the jurisdiction of the FBI, your communication was
ceferred immediately to.the State Department.

Sincerely yours,
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' I §. Edgar Hoover i m
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ATV o : John Edgar Hoover \/
T Director
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E: Bufiles contain no record identifiable with correspondent.
Capy of his letter 8ent to State Department by form.
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